
To Whom It May Concern:

We are currently seeking donations for our 12th annual golf tournament taking place at The Long Bay Golf Club in Longs,

SC on Saturday, February 24, 2024. All those who donate to this event will receive recognition of the donation in our

parish bulletin and in the school annual fund booklet, as well as advertising materials at the event.

Holy Trinity Catholic School is a non-profit 501(c)(3) and all donations are tax deductible. Our tax id # is 90-0485762. We

greatly appreciate your support.

Items we are specifically looking for: $10 gift cards, $15 gift cards, auction items, bag stuffers (ie: 144 key chains, hand

sanitizers, pens etc.), t-shirts, tickets. Please consider requesting donations next time you are out and about at our local

establishments. We ask that you request any items collected have an expiration date 3 months after our tournament on

February 24, 2024.

If you would like to be a sponsor at our event, please contact Ashley Rueda, at ashleymcentee@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Karen Luzzo, B.A., M.S.

Principal
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